
From: "Hayes, Lora" <lora.hayes@caresource.com> 
Date: May 7, 2015 at 10:26:18 AM EDT 
To: Leon Margolin <leon3087@gmail.com> 
Subject: RE: It was nice meeting you in our office! 

Dr. Margolin,  
  
It was very nice meeting with you and your staff yesterday. I was very impressed with everything you do 
to care of patients. It was my pleasure getting to meet with you again. Please do not hesitate to contact 
me whenever I can be of assistance to you.  
  
I have already recommend you this morning to a practice that needs to do referrals out for pain 
management and are being told they have to have MRI’s done first. I told them I do not think you 
require that and that you do all of your own assessments etc.  
  
LORA HAYES 
HealthPartnership Representative 
  

 
  
230 North Main Street, Dayton, OH 45402 
937.224.3300  |  CareSource.com 
  
p: 937.531.3107  |  f: 937.487.0304 
Lora.Hayes@Caresource.com 
  
  
Please take a moment to fill out our Online Provider Feedback Survey! 
  
Please click this link: https://www.caresource.com/providers/ohio/ 
  
  
From: Leon Margolin [mailto:leon3087@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, May 07, 2015 10:20 AM 
To: Hayes, Lora 
Subject: Fwd: It was nice meeting you in our office! 
  
Dear Lora, 
  
I was nice meeting you again in our office after meeting you in June 2013  
  
I am glad we were able to discuss with you and provide you again with a sample of our policies, 
medical records and patient testimonials. 
  
I attached a copy of the letter we sent to Caresource with the last chart request. 
  
Please do not hesitate to call me 718-530-5953 should you have any questions. 



  
Sincerely, 
  
Leon Margolin MD, PhD 
  

 


